Lawler Public Library Board Meeting
Lawler Library
3:00 p.m.   Monday, April 8, 2024
Renea Huinker called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m.
Members present: Renea Huinker, Steve Lynch, Jane Lynch, Ralph Steinlage, and Cathy Humpal, librarian. Sandy Busta was absent.
Approval of Agenda: Ralph made a motion to approve the agenda. Jane seconded it. Motion carried.
Approval of Minutes: Jane made a motion to approve the February 28 minutes. Steve seconded it. Motion carried.
Financial Report: Steve made a motion to pay the March expenses. Ralph seconded it. Motion carried. Renea presented a spreadsheet containing current expansion project income and expenses. We have been notified that we will receive the grant money requested from the Chickasaw County Community Foundation. 
Unfinished Business:

A. Library Expansion 
The Board discussed purchasing a new back door as the current one has holes in it from where the old handles were replaced. Motion made by Steve to purchase a steel door for approximately $1600 and have it installed. Jane seconded the motion. Motion carried unanimously. Carolan/Hackman will paint the new door.
Renea and Jane will go to Dungey Furniture to look at furniture, wall hangings and inquire about window shades. They will also look for ten folding chairs. Cathy will order Mega Blocks and a sensory wall board for the STEM/children’s areas. Outdoor lights were tabled until more information can be obtained. 
New Business

A. Historical Society Request: The Lawler Historical Society would like to borrow some items from the library for their Irish Fest display again this year. The Board is agreeable to that. 

B. Radio Interview: Cathy will contact 95.1 The Bull radio station to set up an interview to publicize our library remodel. 

C. Gatherings in the Library: Tabled as more discussion is needed.

Librarian’s Report:

A. Circulation Report: Circulation is picking up with several new people taking out library cards. The STEM supplies have been getting a lot of use and foot traffic has increased.
B. Programs: Book Club has started again and will be held the first Thursday of each month. Eight kids and three adults attended Story Hour which is the first Saturday of every month. 
Next Meeting: Monday, May 6, 2024 @ 3:00 p.m.

The meeting adjourned at 4:10 p.m. with Ralph making the motion and Steve seconding it. Motion carried. 
